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February 5, 2024

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)
WHAT: Jacobs Road Bridge Replacement — Project #H581001
WHEN: Monday, March 4, 2024, 6:00 pm — 7:00 pm
WHERE: Meade Heights Elementary School

1925 Reece Road

Fort Meade, MD 20755

A public meeting has been scheduled from 6:00 pm — 7:00 pm on Monday, March 4, 2024 at Meade Heights
Elementary School to discuss the planned replacement of the existing concrete culvert (Bridge #AA4013) on
Jacobs Road over Severn Run due to deterioration and structural deficiencies. In addition, a sidewalk will be
added on both sides of the bridge to provide a safer path for pedestrians.

During this work, Jacobs Road will be closed between Pioneer Drive and Jennifer Meadows Court, with local
traffic being rerouted to MD 174 (Reece Road). Construction is expected to begin in early 2026, and to last one
year. We welcome your input on the proposed schedule.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at
pweust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via Maryland Relay
7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretacion de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio de
atencidn al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electronico a pwcustO0@aacounty.org, al menos con
siete dias de antelacion al evento. Todo el material escrito estara disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.
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